HTC Corporation

Date: Dec. 06, 2017

To: Federal Communications Commission
7435 Qakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD

FCC ID: NM82Q2B100

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to ascertain that HTC Corporation. Product Vive link box has been the units
used for conducting FCC compliance testing, the DoC part will be tested by FCC

recognized test lab.

If you have any question or concerns, pls. contact us.

Sincerely,

LAk Clract

Elyse‘Chang / Sr. Digsctor

No. 88, Section 3, Zhongxing Road, Ximdian District, New Taipei-City-231, Taiwan
+886-2-8912-4138 / elyse_chang@htc.com




